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WELCOME BACK

Welcome back to Term 3. We hope you had a lovely Christmas
break and we wish you all a happy new year.

Our Geography focus this term is, 'Where does our food come
from?' We will learn about where food is imported from, fair
trade with a specific focus on Céte d'Ivoire and cocoa beans.
They will explore where the food for their school dinners
comes from and the pros and cons of local versus global. Our
History focus in term 4 will be the Ancient Greek civilisation
and how it has influenced our world day.

We are fortunate enough to have swimming lessons in Term 3
and forest school in Term 4. Year 5 will also complete their
Bikeability assessments and Year 4 will have their residential
trip to PGL. Please keep an eye out for further communications
about these as more information will follow.

It is important that your child is continuing to practise rapid
recall of times tables and mental maths facts as well as reading
every day. Remember to record in your reading journal fo
collect those stars - one for every two reads!

Thank you for your continued support,

Miss Keen

Our 'C' at the
heart of Collective
Worship for this
term is:

Curiosity
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